
Chairman Huffman, Vice Chair Johnson, and Members of the Senate Health Committee, thank 

you for hearing my support testimony for HB 73, The Dave & Angie Patient and Health Provider 

Protection Act” 

 

 
The WHO does NOT have jurisdiction in the state of Ohio!  
When we enter the hospital we expect that every nurse and Doctor has the BEST interest for the 

patient.  That is not the case anymore, I have heard testimonies from Drs and nurses that it is 

what the "hospital protocol" or what the WHO is demanding that they follow. If anyone speaks 

out about these crimes against humanity the professionals are black listed, and cannot work for 

any hospital again. My current Dr this happened to. Every person is an individual with different 

needs. We cannot use a cookie cutter approach, or 'one size fits all" and call that "GOOD 

HEALTHCARE" To ensure we will have treatment choices and a preserved doctor-patient 

relationship in the future, I urge the committee to vote YES on HB 73. 
 
Thanks for your time, 
Brenda Kuhn 
New Riegel, Ohio 


